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Comments: I have been a frequent visitor to the Long Valley area for as long as I can remember.  In an effort to

preserve its natural beauty, I believe we should not be adding any mining operations or any other

environmentally destructive projects to the area.  Highway 395 already disrupts the mule deer migration patterns.

Mining operations carry a very high risk of water contamination, which would have a devastating effect on the

flora and fauna of the valley, as well as the aquatic life.  Furthermore, there could be devastating effects on the

entire Owens River watershed.  Haven't humans done enough already? Keep it wild.


